
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
10th May 2022 
 

Marsden Park Trip  
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
This half term, one of the books Wenning will be listening to is ‘We’re Going on a Bear Hunt’, to go with our 
theme, Amazing Animals and their Homes. Students will be going to Marsden Park to go on our very own 
bear hunt and nature walk.  
 
Students will be going for a morning at Marsden Park on Thursday 19th May. Students will be taking a 
school mini bus to Marsden Park. The visit is only for the morning, and students will be back at school in 
time for lunch. Students will be expected to attend the trip in their school uniform as normal.  
 
Please sign the consent form below to allow your child to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Miss L Hunter 
Class Teacher 
 
 
 

Marsden Park Trip – L Hunter Wenning  
  
  
Student name: ___________________________________________________________________ 
 
     
  
 I give consent for my child to go to Marsden Park on Thursday 19th May 2022.  
  
 I confirm the medical information school holds remains current as of Sept 2021. 
  
  

Signed: _______________________________  Date: _______________________________ 
 

 


